Chief Planning Officer





Date:  
9th March 2018
Planning – Development Control



Our ref:
 53663/MBNL/WHP/JH/LN

Camden Council
Camden Town Hall





BY RECORDED DELIVERY
London

WC1H 8ND
Dear Sir/Madam,

Notification under the Electronic Communications Code Regulations 2003 to utilise permitted development rights AT:
Existing telecommunications installation on the rooftop at Maple House, Tottenham Court Road, Camden, London, W1T 7NF







Cell Ref: 53663
As part of MBNL’s on-going commitment of keeping Local Planning Authorities informed of electronic communications development in their area we can now provide details of our intention to modify the telecommunications apparatus at the above location.

In accordance with Regulation 5 of the Electronic Communications Code (Conditions and Restrictions) Regulations 2003 this letter provides formal notification in writing of one calendar month notice in advance, of our intention to install electronic communications. No fee is required for the notification.  

MBNL intend to utilise their permitted development rights as defined in Part 16 of Schedule 2 of the Town and Country Planning (General Permitted Development) (England) Order 2015. The proposals contained herein constitute permitted development under Class A of Part 16.
For the avoidance of doubt this letter does not constitute:

· An application for a determination as to whether the prior approval of the authority will be required to siting and appearance; or

· An application for planning permission.   

The proposed installation comprises ancillary works as per the accompanying drawings CMN013 issue A1. We confirm the proposed works will be ICNIRP compliant.

If you require any further information relating to the proposal, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours faithfully,
[image: image1.emf]
Jack Howard
WHP Telecoms Ltd for and on behalf of Mobile Broadband Networks Limited
j.howard@whptelecoms.com / 07850 943 790
